
Hello everyone,  

It has been another busy week here at Hannah More. Year 2 and Year 6 have been to the cinema 

as part of a free offer that the cinema provide each year. Julian from We the Curious and local 

artist Alex have been working with the children to create ideas for a Seagull mural that Alex will 

paint on the wall outside the kitchen. Julian and Alex were impressed by the children’s creativity 

and ideas. Alex will be taking them away and creating the finished design to show us. The children 

might even get to choose the final colours! 

On Wednesday, the school governors – including Miss Ellison-Smith – came to look at our 

behaviour policy in action. They were impressed by the way that the children could talk about the 

Zones of Regulation and how they are used to help regulate 

their behaviour. Also, they saw the Recognition boards and 

children were able to talk about the school values and how 

they have been moved onto a recognition cloud for showing 

them. I would hope that you have all heard about the Zones 

and the Recognition boards. If you haven’t, ask the children 

or have a look at the behaviour policy on the school website.  

https://www.hannahmore.org.uk/our-school/policies  
As part of the way we are trying to improve the service that 

we use for paying for lunches and after school provision, we 

have been using a new online system. I am keen to get some 

parent voice about experiences with paying online so far. We 

are keen to try and phase out paying by cash and I am keen 

to get your thoughts on this. We will have a parent voice 

meeting next Friday at 2.30.  

PARENT VOICE – FRIDAY 17th 2.30 – ONLINE PAYMENT SYSTEMS  

Today is the start of Diwali. We hope that any of our families that are celebrating have a good time 

with family and friends. The children will be having a RE day on Monday based around the Diwali 

festival and celebrations.  

Enjoy the weekend.  

Kevin Hawkins 

Photo of Andromeda Galaxy  through the 
telescope. 

Thanks so much to Lee for bringing the 
telescope along on bonfire night! 

https://www.hannahmore.org.uk/our-school/policies








Children’s Flu vaccination (nasal 
and injection) catch-up clinics are 
available for all students who did 
not receive their vaccinations at 
school. Please book an appointment 
at https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/

flu/2023/book  If you have any 
queries please contact the 
Immunisation Team directly on 0300 
124 5515 or email sirona.sch-
imms@nhs.net  
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